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November 4, 2013

Ms. Felicia Miller - File: IGR/CEQA
CEC Project Manager - : SCH#: None
California Energy Commission. ’ Log #: 3506
Dockets Unit, MS-4 ' SR-1

1516 Ninth Street ' '

Sacramento, CA. 95814-552

Dear Ms. Miller:

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on Preiiminary Staff Assessment Part A

- for the Proposed Huntington Beach Energy Project (12-AFC-02). The PSA Part A contains

- the California Energy Commission staff’s preliminary engineering, environmental and public Do
‘health and safety evaluation of the proposed HBEP. The project is located in the city of .

- Huntington Beach just north of the intersection of Pacific Coast Highway (SR-1) and Newland -

Street.

' The Department of; ransportatlon (Department) isa commentmg agency on thls I B T
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1. P]ease coordmate w1th Department to meet requlrements for any work w1th1n
or near State right- of-way All entities other than the Department working
within the Department’s right-of-way must obtain.an Encroachment Permit
prior to commencement of work. Please allow 2 to-4 weeks for a complete -

submittal to be reviewed and for a permit to be issued.

2. A Traffic Management Plan (TMP) for construction vehicles should be
submitted to: Caltrans in- order to minimize the impacts to State highway
facilities, particularly. SR-1 Pacific Coast Highway. Coordination of this
project with other construction activities on SR-1 may be needed. Any hauling
of: materlals should not occur-during A.M: and'P.M. peak periods of travel on
State facilities durmg demolition and construction of the proposed project. All
boieay sugyehiele:loads;should, be covered. so.thatimaterialsido not blow over or onto the
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3. Inthe évent of any activity in the Department’s right of way, an encroachment
permit will be required. For more information please see the following web
page http://www.dot.ca.gov/hg/traffops/developserv/permits/.

Please continue to keep us informed of this project and any future developments that
could potentially impact State transportation facilities. If you have any questions or need

~ to contact us, please do not hesitate to call Aileen Kennedy at (949) 724-2239.

Sincerely, :
MAUREEN EL HARAKE '

" Branch Chief, Reglonal Commumty-Transﬂ Planning -

Dlstrlct 12

N

“Caltrans improves mobility across California”
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